
The NJSIAA is offering the following, free workshop: 

The Changing Law on Bullying, Hazing and Athletics 

10/28/22; 9:00am-12:00 pm; Live Online 

Fee: Free, Register at The Changing Law on Bullying, Hazing and Athletics 

10/28/22; 9:00am-12:00 pm; Live Online 

Fee: Free 

Presenters: David Nash, Esq., LEGAL ONE Director 

This session is brought to you in partnership with NJSIAA. In this session 
participants will learn about major changes to New Jersey's Anti-Bullying Bill of 
Rights and a new law addressing hazing that both became effective prior to the 
start of the 2022-23 school year. Participants will also learn about recent New 
Jersey cases involving bullying and athletics, including cases in which coaches, 
athletic directors, spectators and/or student athletes were alleged to have 
been involved. New legal requirements related to addressing hazing will also be 
reviewed, along with other related changes in state and federal law. The 
session will be highly interactive and include a review of real-world scenarios. 

To register, click on the following link:   

https://njsiaa.webex.com/njsiaa/j.php?RGID=re50836d409eabe51bf1d682b8a
9147b0 
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